On April 23, 2023, the Tri-State/Denver Buddhist Temple is holding a Hatsumairi (Child Presentation
Ceremony) service.

At this ceremony, participants are formally presented to the Buddha and the Sangha. This ceremony is
for those families who want to set a basic foundation in which to cultivate the Teachings of the Buddha.

Hatsumairi will be held in conjunction with the Denver Buddhist Temple’s Sunday family service,
beginning at 09:30 A.M.

Please fill out the below registration form and return it to the temple office with your $20 registration
fee (cash or check) by Sunday, April 16, 2023.

Child Name(s): Date(s) and Place(s) of Birth:

Parent Names:

Home Address:

Phone Number: Email Address:

Parent's Signatures:

Return by mail to: Tri-State/Denver Buddhist Temples, P.O. Box 719, 1947 Lawrence Street, Denver, CO 80201
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